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On April 28th our students took part in
Soapstone carving. Our instructor, Ryan,

was awesome! Fun was had by all!

Teachers Pet

Hockey Tournament
We took two teams to Winfield.  Team 1
won 3 games and tied their 4th game.
They had one substitute player which
means they had to play hard all day.
Team 2 consisted of mostly grade 4
students and they did very well
attending their first tournament. We are
PROUD of your efforts! Great Work!

School Assembly
This month our theme around
‘Respect’ was ‘Listen to others and
be open to their opinions and
ideas’. This will help to build
communication skills, encourage
collaboration, promote empathy
and  a growth mindset.

April Events
April was a busy month. We had our
cross graded Easter activity
afternoon which was enjoyed by all.
We hope you had a chance to view
our post showcasing the afternoon.

Mrs.Borzel spent the month
preparing our students for the Spring
Concert. Other teachers were
wrapping up art projects and
science projects for students to
share with their parents at our Open
House.

We had a chance to meet our new
incoming kindergarten students for
the 2025-26 school year. Each
student was presented with a
‘Welcome to School’ bag with fun
educational resources.

Thank you for supporting our Book
Fair that was available over two
days. This will allow new purchases
for our library.
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